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Year 6 (Current Year 5’s) Residential  

Boreatton Park – Shropshire 

Monday 12th September to Friday 16th December 2022 

 
Thursday 28th April 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
We are delighted to inform you we have planned a residential for our year 6 (current year 5) children to Boreatton 
Park, Shropshire. This year we have decided to change the way in which we manage our residentials – meaning that 
the children will attend this residential only as a year 6 class. The residential will be taking place from the Monday 12th 
September to Friday 16th September 2022.  
 
I would like to hold a meeting to give parents more information about the residential and to have a general discussion 
about the trip. We will be holding the meeting on Wednesday 11th May 2022. The meeting will take place on MS 
Teams and should last no longer than around 30 minutes. This meeting will cover all aspects of the residential and give 
you the opportunity to ask any questions which you may have. 
 
We envisage that the likely cost of the trip will be around £360.00 but may vary slightly depending on the numbers 
attending. Our residential trips are a great opportunity to develop independence and confidence as our children 
prepare for their secondary education and also to celebrate with a wonderful end to their time at Gaddesby.  
 
I’m aware that the trip is fairly soon and there isn’t a long time turnaround. We plan to give parents an extended 
period of time to pay for the trip and are happy to set up payment plans to run from May to November. If anyone 
would like to discuss payment further, then I would be happy to discuss this privately.  
 
Please could you complete this MS Form to let us know if you will be attending our meeting and/or if your child is likely 
to be attending the trip.  
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mr Leigh Fox 
Headteacher 
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